
Lake Algae 

According to Chesterfield County, the reason the algae has developed in the lake is due to 

yard fertilizer in the spring and pet waste. It at all possible, please fertilize in the fall instead 

of the spring in order to reduce the amount of algae in the lake. Also, please pick up after 

your pet. 

Thanks everyone for helping make our neighborhood lake algae free! 

 


